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I have enjoyed getting into the classrooms this week to see and hear about all the 

fabulous projects our students have been working on over the past couple of weeks from 

dioramas on endangered animals, design challenges, Chinese, science projects and sport 

challenges! I am looking forward to our Grade 5 and Grade 6 students present their 

DASH projects next Friday at 2.15pm. 

Thanks to Matt Scutcheon and BBP Property Maintenance for donating and installing two 

whiteboards in the heritage building – the boards are a great addition to the building! 

Also, thanks to Seth and Bailey who came back to Little Bendigo and helped out today! 

Our school council president, Jamie Tobin, has some news in this newsletter, and our 

next school council meeting is on Monday at 7:00pm in the library. If you have some 

ideas and thoughts on how to keep improving the school for our students, please have a 

chat to one of our school council members. 

Student reports will be released on Compass next week, and it has been great to see our 

students growing academically, socially and emotionally over the first semester. 

School finishes at 3:30pm next Friday 23rd June and commences next term on Tuesday 

11th July. 

Enjoy the weekend. 

Anthony Tait 

 

 

 

Morning Fitness Club  

Every Tuesday and Thursday morning at 8:40am Mrs A 

will be running morning fitness up on the oval.  

Morning Fitness club is open for all students, parents 

and families.  I look forward to seeing you all Tuesday 

morning.   

Mrs A      

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates: 

TERM 2: 
 

Fri 23rd June 

• Last Day of Term 2 

• 3.30pm Finish 

• DASH Community 

Showcase 2.15pm 

• No assembly 

 

Mon 10th July 

Curriculum Day – No 

Students required at 

school 

 

Tues 11th July 

First Day of Term 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Please contact the school 

every day your child is 

away. 

On the Compass Portal 

Phone: 5332 6317 

Email: see above 
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School Council Presidents Report 

At our April meeting, we also held our Annual General Meeting, and presented the 2022 Annual Report. This report 

tells the community about the school and outlines the school performance including its progress towards strategic 

goals, student outcomes and student engagement. We welcomed new members Madeleine and Bronwyn to School 

Council. Thank you to Kate Hodge whose term has come to an end after many years of dedicated service to School 

council and our school overall.  

Fundraising and social activities will continue throughout the year, including those organised by Junior School Council. 

These will be advised to the community through newsletters and compass. Junior School Council will continue their 

great involvement again this year. 

This term there has been many highlights including the book fair, breakfast club and many sporting highlights. Thank 

you to the school community for the ongoing involvement and  commitment to our school . Our next meeting will be 

held on June 19 in the administration building. As we near the end of term 2, I wish all families a safe and enjoyable 

holiday. 

Jamie Tobin 

School Council President 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  



Respectful Relationships 
 
All classes have been learning about what a good friendship is and needs. As part of this, students worked in groups to 

create a recipe for “Friendship Dough”. All groups had some amazing discussions and created some terrific recipes 

about what is required to make a good friendship.  

We have also focused on Problem Solving. We have been learning to develop an understanding that problems are a 

normal part of life, to increase our ability to identify and name problems and to recognise that there are solutions to 

problems.  We have developed a range of strategies to use in working to solve problems. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Chinese 
 
In Chinese we have continued our learning of how to say, recognise & write numbers 1 to 10 (and beyond for senior 

students) in Chinese character.  

All classes have been learning how to say family in Chinese and learning vocabulary related to family members 

including themselves, mum, dad, grandparents and siblings.  

As part of Chinese culture we have looked at Chinese families and traditions both Ancient and Modern.  

 Xièxiè – Lǎoshī Tuaine 

 

 

 

  



The Junior studio were very excited to have their big buddies come and read with them this 
week. It was wonderful hearing all the students sharing their reading goals and reading special 
books together. Here are some happy snaps from our morning. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Miss Burns, Miss Finch and Miss D       

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wonder Recycling will be closing at the end of term. Please bring 

all your bread bags in by 23rd June. We already have one box full, 

which is more than last year. Thank you to everyone for your 

contributions towards recycling. 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next term………..! 

Together with the Junior School Council we are holding a Glowtastic Disco Party. But first we are going to 

raise some funds for our outdoor learning spaces. More information will be coming out early next week. 

 

 

 

  

23RD JUNE 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

To book tickets visit: https://www.artgalleryofballarat.com.au/kids/whats-on 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.artgalleryofballarat.com.au/kids/whats-on


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


